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Dear Mr. Burnum:

We have reviewed the Topical Report, "Envirostone and Portland Cement
Encapsulation of Radioactive Filter Elements." Enclosed are our formal
comments.

We have also forwarded a copy of our comments to the State of South-
Carolina and the State of Washington, which have responsibility for regulating
the commercial sites within their states. If we receive additional coments
from these states, we will forward them to you.

To allow us to continue with the review process without further delay, please
send us responses to our comments prior to December 13, 1985.

If you have ar.y o.uestions, please call Mr. Kien Chang (301-427-4538).

N%RosaDat

Kien Chang, Project Manager
Materials Engineering Section
Engineering Branch
Division of Waste Management, NMSS
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